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Mr. Steiffel 
Aurora Catering 
5244 General Meyer Ave. 
New Orleans, LA 70131 

Dear Mr. Steiffel, 

Thank you very much for your contribution of delicious food, serving utensils and 
friendly servers to our fundraiser, Bookworm Boogie at Mardi Gras World on 
Saturday, April 30,2005. Enjoying the food from our fine cuisines was a highlight of 
the event. My colleagues at Our Lady of Holy Cross College are also commenting on the 
generous supply provided by all the restaurants. From time to time, someone will ask the 
name of the restaurant for a particular dish. 

The of the will enable us to subscribe to JSTOR. This database will 
enhance our resources and assist the students with their research. 

I am so sorry that a public acknowledgement of the restaurants was not made. Next time I 
will know to make the announcements at the beginning of the evening. 

May God bless you and your restaurant for your generosity. 

Sincerely, 

Library Director 
Blaine S. Kern Library 
Our Lady of Holy Cross College 
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